
22nd July 2024

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

Congratulations to the Art department on such an impressive show at the Station Gallery where the
exhibition is open every day until 12th August .

This evening sees our annual celebration of musical talent with Later With….at The Cheese and Grain.
Doors open at 6.30 pm to enjoy some of the best music you are likely to hear this summer.

As we head towards the summer break can I remind you of the following about exam results:

A Level Exam Results:

Sixth form exam results will be published on Thursday 15th August. Students will receive results via
Frog and can collect them in person from the Sixth Form Study Room from 10am on Thursday 15th
August. Please note that if students wish to have these collected by someone on their behalf, there must
be a letter of authorisation completed and signed in advance by the student. The person collecting results
on behalf of the students will have to show ID at the time of collection. Please note that we cannot post
results home.

GCSE Results:

GCSE results day is Thursday 22nd August, students will receive results via Frog and can also collect
them in person in College from the Sixth Form Common Room from 10am on the day. Please note that
collection of results by a person other than the student means that a written letter of authorisation must
have been completed by the student.The person collecting results on behalf of the students will have to
show ID at the time of collection. Results cannot be posted home.

Free sanitary products:

We would like to remind our families that we have a free supply of sanitary products available at various
points in College. We recognise that paying for sanitary products is expensive and so invite students
from across the College to help themselves to free packs for themselves or family members who may
require these over the summer holidays. Please take whole packs and collect from Student Services,
First Aid or Sixth Form.

Free School Meal Vouchers:

Vouchers for £60 will be provided to all parents with children eligible for free school meals. These will be
emailed out this week.

Last day of term:

The last day of term is Wednesday 24th July, our House assemblies will be followed by our whole College
celebration assembly. Students will leave at 12.30 pm and the buses have been ordered for this earlier
finish time.
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Looking forward to our next academic year, I have attached our calendar below.

We return on a week one, with tutor time starting at 8.45 am

● Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th are INSET days. College reception is open on these days.
● Thursday 5th September: Year 9 (in full uniform) and Year 12 only in College by 8.45am
● Friday 6th September: All students in College in full uniform by 8.45am
● Friday 6th December is INSET, no students are in College

Finally I wish you and your family a happy and peaceful summer break,

Yours sincerely,

Emma Reynolds

Principal




